

Ambassador of the Sovereign Order of Malta in Serbia Alberto di Luca had a meeting with the Political Director of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Ambassador Zoran Vujic.

During the cordial meeting, the excellent state of relations between Serbia and Sovereign Order of Malta has been mutually underlined, also indicated by the numerous humanitarian and social activities promoted by the Embassy in Belgrade.

Ambassador Alberto di Luca stated that the position of Sovereign Military Order of Malta of not recognizing the unilaterally declared independence of "Kosovo" has remained unchanged. Political Director Vujic renewed the appreciation for the unaltered position of the Sovereign Order of Malta to the sovereignty and territorial integrity of the Republic of Serbia.

Ambassador Di Luca was pleased to note the progress of the negotiations aimed at signing bilateral Postal Agreement